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Subject: Comprehensive land use plan

From: John Sivertson  
Sent: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 10:20 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Comprehensive land use plan 

I would like to go on record with my total objection to the above proposal. I find it at complete odds to what Ann Arbor is. 
It will be destructive to the concept of neighborhood. Please reconsider this radical proposal. 
- John Sivertson

2145 Melrose


